Treasure Comments

From: Christine Blais <ChristineBlaisO6@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2016 9:11 AM

To: Treasure Comments

Subject: city planning?

It is my humble opinion that all building permits should be restricted based on our current water crisis...we
cannot keep adding water users when our resources are so limited. Local residents are already paying
exorbitant water prices in order to "slow the flow". | say, "slow the growth"!

Secondly, this would add a heavy traffic load and unless mass transit somehow built into the heart of Park
City, adding more traffic load will choke the town and further increase air pollution.

Thank you for reading,

Christine Blais

24 Eagle View Court, Park City.



